
Subject: Re: Follow Up From BID Meeting
From: Leo Martinez
Date: 12/14/2016 06:53 AM
To: Wilshire Center BID
CC: Arman Martirossian <Arman.Martirossian@lacity.org>, "Jose P. Garcia" <jose.garcia@lacity.org>

Hello. The container was serviced yesterday, and staff will monitor to see if the collection schedule needs to be altered. This
is serviced on Wed and Fri. 

On Tue, Dec 13, 2016 at 2:40 PM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:
Thank you.

On Dec 13, 2016, at 2:18 PM, Leo Martinez <leo.martinez@lacity.org> wrote:

Ill have a crew service this. Thanks.

On Tue, Dec 13, 2016 at 2:13 PM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:
Hello Arman and Leo.

The ALB receptacle at 3824 Wilshire Blvd. is overflowing and needs service.<IMAG1883.jpg>

Please see the attached photo.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Dec 7, 2016, at 12:28 PM, Arman Martirossian <Arman.Martirossian@lacity.org> wrote:

It is part of LAGeohub's open data on web, you can google LA City Receptacles or access this
link, 

 http://geohub.lacity.org/datasets/b998c1a838b4471cb486bb150b2684d9_0

Once you land on this page, Link top right "arcgis" will allow more detailed naviagation.

On Aug 22, 2016 11:56 AM, "Leo Martinez" <leo.martinez@lacity.org> wrote:

Hello Mike. I'll get with staff to see if they can email you the number of containers in the grid
you outlined in the email.

Regards
Leo .,

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 17, 2016, at 2:33 PM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:

Hello Leo,



It was nice meeting you at the BID Consortium meeting last week. Thank you for the
presentation, it was very informative.

I wanted to follow up with you about getting access to the data that showed the
location of all the trashcans. 

I am particularly interested in Wilshire Center BID area (Wilton to Hoover and 3rd to
8th Street).

Can you please let me know if that is something I can get access to or that you can
provide me?

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

-- 
Leo N. Martinez, Assistant General Manager 
LA Sanitation, Solid Resources Operations Group   
1149 S. Broadway St. Suite 900
Los Angeles, Ca. 90015
Mail Stop 521
(213) 485- 3577 Office
leo.martinez@lacity.org

-- 
Leo N. Martinez, Assistant General Manager 
LA Sanitation, Solid Resources Operations Group   
1149 S. Broadway St. Suite 900
Los Angeles, Ca. 90015
Mail Stop 521
(213) 485- 3577 Office
leo.martinez@lacity.org


